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Dear Parents and Carers      18th September 2024 
 
Parents’ Evenings 2024/25 
 
A student will succeed when parents and the school are working together to support the child. St Dunstan’s School values 
the strong relationships and partnership we have built with our community. Parents’ Evenings are an important part of this 
partnership. Student surveys tell us that children value nothing more than their parents attending information evenings 
and these evenings have always been useful and well supported by the community.   
 
Save the Date 
 
Please see the table below for the dates of our parents’ evenings for the academic year 2024/25. 
 

Year Group  Parents’ Evening Dates  

Year 7 Thursday 13 March 2025 

Year 8 Thursday 7th November 2024 

Year 9 Thursday 13th February 2025 

Year 10 Thursday 5th December 2024 

Year 11 Thursday 16th January 2025 

 
All of our Parents’ Evening events will be held in person on site between 16.00 - 19.00.  
 
We will formally invite you to our parents’ evenings at least 2 weeks prior to the event. You will be able to make 
bookings on our Talaxy (portal) software. 
 
See the table below for details on some of the other community events we run: 
 

Year Group Event  Date of the Event 

   

Prospective Parents Open Evening  Thursday 26th September 2024 

Year 11  GCSE Information Evening Thursday 10th October 2024 

Year 7 Meet the tutor Thursday 17th October 2024 

Year 9  Options Evening  Thursday 30th January 2025 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to make contact via main reception. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you over the course of the year, to ensure that we 

can support and help your child to be successful during their time in the school.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr T Vickers-Armstrong 
Assistant Headteacher 
tvickers-armstrong@stdunstansschool.com         
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